
 

Postponement of“2021DMP Greater Bay Area Industrial Expo” 

 

Dear Exhibitors, Visitors & Partners,  

Based on the guidelines on exhibitions & forums from Press conference of 

the Joint Prevention and Control Mechanism of the State Council, Baoan 

District, Shenzhen Government officially informed the organizers on 

November 9 that all exhibitions at Shenzhen World Exhibition & Convention 

Center are not allowed to be held in November. As the pandemic situation is 

still severe, in order to protect the health and safety of  exhibitors, visitors & 

partners, we are sorry to announce that DMP Greater Bay Area Industrial Expo 

which intended to be held on November 23~26, 2021, will be postponed to 

December 27~30, 2021 at the same venue.  

    Despite this difficult time, we are still optimistic and confident that the pandemic will 

soon be under control and both exhibitions & forums will be organized normally again! 

Since the first DMP in 1999, through over 20years of development, we have strived to 

create an integrated showcase platform for high-end manufacturing industry, so as to 

contribute to the  development of high-end manufacturing industry. We are grateful for all 

your support.  

    We are sorry for the inconvenience caused by the postponement. Please reschedule 

your itinerary and transport of the exhibits accordingly. Thank you for your understanding. 

Should you have any enquiry, please feel free to contact us.  

                              Paper Communication Exhibition Services  

                                                     November 9, 2021      


